May 31, 2012
Diane Hoelzer, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates

PO Box 90606 

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Sawmill Crossing and Sawmill Crossing Unit 1 Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp dated 5-23-12 (H13/D057)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-24-12, the above referenced plans are approved for Preliminary Plat action by the DRB.  Once that board approves the Grading Plan, Hydrology will issue a letter approving Grading Permit.

Please review the grades at the asphalt trail south of lots 48 through 51.  They may be able to be lowered.  This would still provide positive drainage and reduce the grade change across the property line.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3986.





           Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Department






Development and Building Services

Copy:
e-mail
